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concise manner.
INTRODUCTION TO THE CANADIAN LAW OF
TORTS. 2020
LAW OF TORTS (DIGITAL EDITION).
Philip H. Osborne In this thoroughly
revised and updated second edition of
The Law of Torts, Professor Osborne
provides a concise and accessible
introduction to the essential
principles of tort law and to the
social policies that support these
principles. The book is written for
students who are coming to the study
of torts for the first time and for
practitioners who may be looking for
an up-to-date refresher of the basic
principles underlying judicial
policies and current trends.
Professor Osborne reviews the
foundations, characteristics, and
objectives of tort law generally with
specific discussion of the central
concepts of negligence. He concludes
with an insightful commentary on the
present state of tort law in Canada
and its future as we move into the
21st century. The book includes an
extensive glossary of terms.
CROSS-EXAMINATION KYLA. LEE 2021
Remedies Jamie Cassels 2014 The law
of judicial remedies, which includes
the law of damages, ranges over the
entire field of substantive private
law, including the law of contract,
tort, and property. In a pragmatic
sense, an examination of the issue of
remedies is crucial to civil
litigators in that it provides
critical insights into specific legal
rules and arrangements. From a
theoretical perspective, an
understanding of the principles
governing the choice of remedies and

Environmental Law Jamie Benidickson
2002 Of serious and persistent
concern to most Canadians,
environmental protection is governed
by a complex and controversial legal
regime that is affected by
constitutional division of
jurisdiction, corporate and taxation
laws, international trade law, and
traditional private law doctrines
such as torts and contract law.
Statutes and regulations that are
specifically designed to protect the
environment, and the institutional
frameworks within which they operate,
are often the subject of competing
political agendas. This authoritative
book describes the evolution and
current practice of environmental law
and policy in Canada. It will be of
interest to concerned individuals,
environmental groups, corporate
officials, technical and scientific
experts, public servants, and legal
professionals whose practice is
increasingly affected by
environmental considerations.
Conflict of Laws Stephen G. A. Pitel
2016 Stephen Pitel and Nicholas
Rafferty have written a highly
readable, thoughtful treatise that
explains and analyzes the rules of
the conflict of laws in force in
Canada in a clear and concise manner.
Understanding the conflict of laws
allows lawyers, judges, scholars, and
students to better address any legal
situation that crosses borders.
Conflict of Laws Stephen G. A. Pitel
2000 Explains and analyzes the rules
of the conflict of laws in force in
common law Canada in a clear and
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the methods of quantifying damages
reveals much about the nature of the
common law process. Remedies: The Law
of Damagesis both a succinct handbook
for the practitioner and a rich entry
point to the study of judge-made law.
Highlights in the third edition
include recent developments regarding
remedies for breach of contract with
alternative modes of performance and
wrongfully dismissed employees'
entitlement to discretionary
benefits. There have been substantial
revisions to chapters dealing with
damages for personal injury,
restitutionary remedies, certainty
and causation, remoteness of damages,
mitigation, and reasonableness of
liquidated damages clauses.
Disgorgement of Profits Ewoud Hondius
2015-08-12 Disgorgement of profits is
not exactly a household word in
private law. Particularly in civil
law jurisdictions – as opposed to
those of the common law – the notion
is not well known. What does it stand
for? It is best illustrated by
examples. One of the best known being
the British case of Blake v Attorney
General, [2001] 1 AC 268. In which a
double spy had been imprisoned by the
UK government before escaping and
settling in the former Soviet Union.
While there wrote a book on his
experiences, upon which the UK
government claimed the proceeds of
the book. The House of Lords, as it
then was, allowed the claim on the
basis of Blake’s breach of his
employment contract. Other examples
are the infringement of intellectual
property rights, where the damages of
the owner are limited, but the
profits of the wrongdoer immense. In
such cases, the question arises
whether the infringing party should
be disgorged of his profits. This
volume aims at establishing the
notion of disgorgement of profits as
a keyword in the discourse of private
law. It does not purport to answer
the question whether or not such
damages should or should not be
awarded. It does however aim to
contribute to the discussion, the
arguments in favour and against, and
the organisation of the various
actions.
A Modern View of the Law of Torts J.
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S. Colyer 2014-05-16 A Modern View of
the Law of Torts provides the
important aspects of the law of
torts, which is an area of law that
covers the majority of all civil
lawsuits. This book begins with a
description of the civil rights of an
individual who is wronged by another
person, followed by a particular
attention to the remedies that are
available to people who are wronged
by any of the standard torts.
Chapters of this book are devoted to
specific torts, such as negligence,
defamation, and trespass.
Specifically, the law of negligence
has been fully dealt with, as more
and more of the problems of the law
of torts are being solved by the
courts with reference to the
developing principles of the law of
negligence. This publication provides
an interesting approach to the study
of torts, which is equally useful to
students and the lay person.
The Law of Contracts John D. McCamus
2012 This book includes discussion of
jurisprudential developments in
variety of topics including the new
doctrine in Tercon Contractors Ltd.
v. British Columbia (2010) for
determining the enforceability and
application of exculpatory clauses
and the possible implications of the
new doctrine of the "unconscionable
term."
Business Law I Essentials MIRANDE. DE
ASSIS VALBRUNE (RENEE. CARDELL,
SUZANNE.) 2019-09-27 A less-expensive
grayscale paperback version is
available. Search for ISBN
9781680923018. Business Law I
Essentials is a brief introductory
textbook designed to meet the scope
and sequence requirements of courses
on Business Law or the Legal
Environment of Business. The concepts
are presented in a streamlined
manner, and cover the key concepts
necessary to establish a strong
foundation in the subject. The
textbook follows a traditional
approach to the study of business
law. Each chapter contains learning
objectives, explanatory narrative and
concepts, references for further
reading, and end-of-chapter
questions. Business Law I Essentials
may need to be supplemented with
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additional content, cases, or related
materials, and is offered as a
foundational resource that focuses on
the baseline concepts, issues, and
approaches.
Damage Caused by Genetically Modified
Organisms Bernhard A. Koch 2010-10-28
The debate about the use of
genetically modified organisms is
fuelled by the fear of potential
hazards of GM farming. Classic tort
law already offers remedies should
such risks materialize. In some
countries, this is enhanced or
replaced by alternative redress
schemes. This volume compares more
than twenty jurisdictions in this
respect, provides special analyses
from an economic and insurance
perspective and also addresses crossborder problems and international
law.
The Law of Torts, 6/e Philip H.
Osborne 2020-03-09 The Law of Torts
is an indispensable resource for
those seeking a concise and
accessible introduction to the
principles of tort law. The sixth
edition explores current trends in
judicial decision-making. The text
also discusses new initiatives in the
areas of privacy, human trafficking,
and anti-SLAPP legislation.
Cyberlibel David Anthony Potts 2011
Of my personal observations about
cyberlibel -- How to use this book -Frequently asked questions -- Summary
of the law of defamation and its
application to cyberlibel -Characteristics of the internet -Differences and consequences in
cyberlibel litigation and offline
libel litigation -- Should internetspecific principles of law be
adopted? -- Notice and limitation
periods -- Juirisdiction -Disclosure of the identity of an
anonymous author -- Internet libel
actions stayed as an abuse of process
in the UK -- Damages in cyberlibel -Injunctions in cyberlibel -- Take
down notices -- Publication and
hyperlinks -- Forms of defamatory
meaning -- Reference to the plaintiff
-- Defence of innocent dissemination
at common law -- The defence of
qualified privilege -- Defence of
responsible communication on matters
of public interest -- Internet
law-of-torts-essentials-of-canadian-law

intermediaries -- Search engines -User-generated content - web 2.0 and
online social networks -- Invasion of
privacy/misuse of private
information.
The Law of Evidence David M. Paciocco
2008 Paciocco and Stuesser s "Law of
Evidence," now in its 5th edition, is
the most versatile text available on
the Canadian law of evidence. The
text has been cited and relied upon
hundreds of times by courts of all
levels across Canada, in both civil
and criminal cases. It has also been
adapted by the National Judicial
Institute for their electronic bench
book for trial judges. The new fifth
edition carries on the practice in
earlier editions of using new
appellate level authorities to
illustrate the law. It also
chronicles significant changes in the
law of self-incrimination and
hearsay, as well as providing a
concise and organized guide for
dealing with section 24(2)
exclusionary applications in the
"Grant" era.
Canadian Books in Print 2003
LexisNexis Practice Guide: Illinois
Personal Injury Litigation Paul E.
Wojcicki 2019-10-25 LexisNexis
Practice Guide: Illinois Personal
Injury Litigation brings the success
of the LexisNexis Practice Guide
series to the Illinois practitioner.
The 14-chapter publication provides
comprehensive coverage of the most
significant topics facing the
personal injury practitioner,
provides a clear summary of key
issues and cases on the topics, and
provides helpful cross-references to
additional resources for the
practitioner who needs to delve more
deeply into a topic. This publication
is affordably priced and updated
every year.
The Law of Contracts, 3/e John
McCamus 2020-09-28 The Law of
Contracts, third edition, is a
thorough revision of this
authoritative text in Irwin Law's
Essentials of Canadian Law series. It
includes discussion of recent
jurisprudential developments in a
variety of topics including: The
impact of the ground-breaking
decision in BhasinvHrynew, 2014 SCC
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71, in articulating the general
organizing principle requiring good
faith performance underlying the
existing law imposing duties of good
faith contractual performance and the
recognition of a new good faith duty
of honest performance The potential
implications of BhasinvHrynewfor the
duty to bargain in good faith The
effect of the decision of the Supreme
Court of Canada in Canada (Attorney
General)vFairmont Hotels Inc, 2016
SCC 56, on the law of rectification
for mistake The continuing
development of the Canadian
jurisprudence applying the Terconrule
to the enforceability of exculpatory
clauses The impact of Uber
Technologies Incv Heller, 2020 SCC 16
and Douez v Facebook Inc, 2017 SCC
33, on the doctrine of
unconscionability The potential
impact of Southcott Estates
IncvToronto District Catholic School
Board, 2012 SCC 51, on the law of
mitigation and of specific
performance The effect of Globe
Motors IncvTRW Lucas Varity
Electronic Steering Ltd(Eng CA) on
the enforceability of "no oral
variation" clauses The book also
incorporates reference to recent
Canadian cases on doctrines such as
estoppel, privity, interpretation and
appellate review, and discussion of
recent leading authorities dealing
with such matters as contractual
interpretation and the application of
the basic principles of formation to
e-commerce. The Law of Contractsis an
indispensible resource for anyone
interested in modern Canadian
contract law.
Canadian Edition of the Law of Torts
John Frederic Clerk
Media Law Robert Martin 1997 Media
Lawis written for anyone whose dayto-day livelihood depends on, or is
affected by, the publication,
broadcast, or transmission of
information and opinion in what is
known as the mass media. For the
practising lawyer, the book will
serve as an indispensable desk
reference; for the working
journalist, it is a lexicon of
conduct. Students of law or
journalism will find the book an
accessible and authoritative text—one
law-of-torts-essentials-of-canadian-law

that they will refer to often during
their academic careers and throughout
their professional lives. The central
concept around which the book is
organized is freedom of expression.
InMedia Law, Professor Martin brings
together elements from a number of
different areas of the law, including
criminal law, constitutional law, and
the law of torts, in a lively
treatment of the legal framework
within which journalists work.
The Law of Trusts Eileen E. Gillese
2005 The new and expanded edition of
"The Law of Trusts" by Hon. Eileen
Gillese and Martha Milczynski has
been revised to reflect all appellate
authority decided since the
publication of the first edition
in1997. In addition, the book now
makes reference to legislation in all
Canadian provinces. Written in clear
English and illustrated with many
practical examples, it describes all
aspects of the creation of trusts and
their administration. Not only do
they explore the origins of the trust
in common law, the authors also
provide insight into the recent
growth in the use of trusts,
including the huge expansion in the
area of fiduciary relationships and
provisions in the Quebec "Civil
Code," which now allow the use of
trusts in that province.
Understanding Torts John L. Diamond
2013 This Understanding treatise is
the perfect complement to first-year
tort courses and is suitable for use
with any tort casebook. Concise and
authoritative, Understanding Torts
features: Comprehensive and up-todate coverage of intentional torts,
privileges, negligence, cause-infact, proximate cause, defenses,
joint and several liability, damages,
strict liability, products liability,
economic torts, malicious
prosecution, abuse of process,
defamation and invasion of privacy.
Judicious use of footnotes to provide
full, but not overwhelming, primary
and secondary support for textual
propositions. Clear organization and
writing to enhance understanding of
basic concepts and major cases
covered in a torts course. In-depth
analysis of topics that generate the
greatest confusion and controversy.
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Professors and adjunct professors may
request complimentary examination
copies of LexisNexis law school
publications to consider for class
adoption or recommendation. Please
identify the book(s) you wish to
receive, provide your institutional
contact information, and submit your
request here.
Canadian Books in Print Marian Butler
2002-02 CBIP is the complete
reference and buying guide to
English-language Canadian books
currently in print; consequently, the
Author and Title Index, Subject Index
and microfiche editions are
indispensable to the book profession.
With submissions from both small and
large publishers, CBIP provides
access to titles not listed anywhere
else. Containing more than 48,000
titles, of which approximately 4,000
have a 2001 imprint, the Author and
Title Index is extensively crossreferenced. The Subject Index lists
the titles under 800 different
subject categories. Both books offer
the most complete directory of
Canadian publishers available,
listing the names and ISBN prefixes,
as well as the street, e-mail and web
addresses of more than 4,850 houses.
The quarterly microfiche service
provides updated information in
April, July and October. CBIP is
constantly referred to by order
librarians, booksellers, researchers,
and all those involved in book
acquisition. In addition, CBIP is an
invaluable record of the vast wealth
of publishing and writing activity in
the scientific, literary, academic
and arts communities across Canada. A
quarterly subscription service
including the annual Author and Title
Index (March 2001) plus quarterly
microfiche updates (April, July, and
October 2001) is also available. ISBN
0802049567 $220.00 NET.
Canadian Books in Print. Author and
Title Index 1975
Smith, Hogan, and Ormerod's
Essentials of Criminal Law John Child
2021-03-11 Smith, Hogan, & Ormerod's
Essentials of Criminal Law takes
students to the heart of this
fascinating subject, providing
focused, expert coverage alongside a
wealth of student-friendly learning
law-of-torts-essentials-of-canadian-law

features to aid study. This is the
perfect gateway into criminal law.
The Law of Torts Philip H. Osborne
2015 An indispensable resource for
those seeking an introduction to the
principles of tort law in Canada, as
well as the social policies
underlying the law and trends in
judicial decision making. It reviews
the foundations and objectives of
tort law with specific discussion of
negligence, torts, strict liability,
vicarious liability, and defamation.
Insurance Law Denis W. Boivin 2015
Insurance is everywhere in Canadian
society: health, employment,
transportation, commerce, industry,
and communications are all sectors of
activity affected by insurance.
Whether public or private, compulsory
or voluntary, insurance touches
everyone on a daily basis. Where
there are risks, there is a need for
insurance -- and one cannot live in
the twenty-first century without
encountering risk day in and day out.
The ubiquity of insurance comes at a
cost. This price is paid by all
Canadians and not only by those who
hold insurance policies. Every year,
Canadian policyholders pay billions
of dollars in premiums to private
insurance companies. Regulation is
another consequence of the prevalence
of insurance. Canadian insurance law
is a complex mixture of federal and
provincial legislation, common law,
and custom. This book offers a
detailed survey of this regulatory
patchwork, divided into three parts.
Part 1 provides an introduction to
the creation and enforcement of
insurance contracts. The subject of
Part 2 is the creation of an
enforceable insurance contract. Part
3 examines the principles applicable
to the enforcement of insurance
contracts.
Sports Law Patrick K. Thornton
2010-09-15 Sports Law looks at major
court cases, statutes, and
regulations that explore a variety of
legal issues in the sports industry.
The early chapters provide an
overview of sports law in general
terms and explore its impact on race,
politics, religion, and everyday
affairs. Later chapters address hot
button issues such as gender equity,
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drug testing, and discrimination.
Written from a sport management
perspective, rather than from a
lawyer s, this text covers all the
major areas presented in sports law
today including: cases relating to
torts, contracts, intellectual
property, and agents. Factual
scenarios throughout the text allow
students to critically examine and
apply sport management principles to
legal issues facing the sports
executive. Important Notice: The
digital edition of this book is
missing some of the images or content
found in the physical edition."
The Law of Torts Philip H. Osborne
2011 The Law of Torts by Philip
Osborne is an indispensable resource
for practitioners, judges, and
students seeking a concise and
accessible introduction to the
principles of tort law in Canada, the
social policies underlying the law,
and current trends in judicial
decision-making. The book reviews the
foundations, characteristics, and
objectives of tort law generally with
specific discussion of the central
concepts of negligence, intentional
torts, strict liability and vicarious
liability, nuisance, and defamation.
It provides insightful analysis of
the relationships between tort law
and other branches of private law,
including contract law and
restitution, and public law,
particularly the Charter of Rights
and Freedoms. The fourth edition
includes new sections dealing with
negligent investigations, malicious
prosecution and Crown prosecutors,
responsible communication on a matter
of public interest, reportage, and
cyber-defamation. The Canadian law of
torts is described as it was on 1
January 2011.
Remedies Jamie Cassels 2000
The Duty of Care in Negligence James
Plunkett 2018-02-08 This book aims to
provide a detailed analysis and
overview of the duty of care enquiry,
drawing on both academic analyses and
judicial experience in leading common
law systems. A new structure through
which duty problems can be analysed
is also proposed. It is hoped that
the book provides some fresh insights
and clarity of the concept to the
law-of-torts-essentials-of-canadian-law

reader.
The Law of Remedies Jeffrey Bruce
Berryman 2010 This volume of essays
is the end product of the Second
International Symposium on the Law of
Remedies, a joint undertaking of the
Faculties of Law at the Universities
of Windsor, Canada, and Auckland
(Research Centre for Business Law),
New Zealand. The symposium brought
together scholars drawn from four
continents, representing the major
Commonwealth common law
jurisdictions, as well as the United
States and Ireland. Collectively, the
essays illustrate the breadth and
depth of attention that is now
accorded to the study of remedies
throughout the common law world. The
collection also demonstrates the
value of fruitful exchanges across
common law jurisdictions that have
much to gain from learning of one
another's experiences, thereby
enriching the body of knowledge for a
system that is inherently built upon
discrete and incremental case law.
Dominion Law Reports 1916
Law Express Question and Answer Neal
Geach 2017-08-01 Maximise your marks
for every answer you write with Law
Express Question and Answer. This
series is designed to help you
understand what examiners are looking
for, focus on the question being
asked and make even a strong answer
stand out.
Criminal Law Kent Roach 2018-08-22
Criminal Law by Kent Roach is one of
the most highly regarded titles in
Irwin Law's Essentials of Canadian
Law series. Professor Roach's account
of the current state of substantive
criminal law in Canada has become
essential reading not only in law
schools but also among judges,
practitioners, and others involved in
the criminal justice system.
Critical Disability Theory Dianne
Pothier 2011-11-01 Despite the
widespread belief that Canada is a
country of liberty, equality, and
inclusiveness, many persons with
disabilities experience social
exclusion and marginalization. In
this book, twenty-four scholars from
a variety of disciplines contend that
achieving equality for the disabled
is not fundamentally a question of
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medicine or health, nor is it an
issue of sensitivity or compassion.
Rather, it is a question of politics,
and of power and powerlessness. This
book argues that we need a new
understanding of participatory
citizenship that encompasses the
disabled, new policies to respond to
their needs, and a new vision of
their entitlements.
The Nature of the Judicial Process
Benjamin Nathan Cardozo 1921 In this
famous treatise, a Supreme Court
Justice describes the conscious and
unconscious processes by which a
judge decides a case. He discusses
the sources of information to which
he appeals for guidance and analyzes
the contribution that considerations
of precedent, logical consistency,
custom, social welfare, and standards
of justice and morals have in shaping
his decisions.
The Law of Torts in Canada Gerald
Henry Louis Fridman 2002 This work is
a comprehensive account of the law of
torts in Canada and provides complete
coverage of the substantive law of
torts in common law Canada. The
second edition has been completely
revised and consolidated into one
volume. The chapter on negligence has
been divided into several distinct
chapters. Previously well-known torts
have been reconsidered in light of
new decisions appearing in the past
ten years, such as those on negligent
misrepresentation and qualified
privilege.
Smith & Hogan's Essentials of
Criminal Law John Child 2015 'Smith
and Hogan's Essentials of Criminal
Law' combines the authority you would
expect from a Smith and Hogan title
with succinct coverage and a wealth
of student friendly learning features
to aid study.
The Charter of Rights and Freedoms,
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7th Edition Robert J. Sharpe
2021-06-15 The Charter of Rights and
Freedoms, 7e, provides an accessible
yet thorough account of the
constitutional protection and
practical application of rights under
the Canadian Charter. This seventh
edition includes, for the first time,
an analysis of the protection of
Aboriginal and Treaty rights. Among
the important recent cases discussed
and comprehensively explored are
Conseil scolaire francophone de la
Colombie-Britannique (refusing to
accept that controlling the cost of
the right to minority-language
education would justify limiting
right under section 1); the Frank
decision (striking down the
disenfranchisement of Canadian
citizens living abroad); and an
important new remedies case, Ontario
(Attorney General) v G (affecting
suspended declarations of invalidity
and applicable exemptions). Recent
developments in the section 2(b)
right to freedom of religion include
the Ktunaxa Nation decision rejecting
an Indigenous group's claim that a
development project would infringe
their right to freedom of religion,
and the Trinity Western decisions
dealing with a religiously motivated
covenant that discriminated against
prospective LGBTQ2S+ law students.
Also discussed are the developments
in freedom of expression, including
election spending and journalists
being required to reveal their
sources; the important role played by
the Charter in the criminal process,
including the Boudreault decision,
extending the protection against
cruel and unusual punishment; and
equality rights, including decisions
on pay equity and the Fraser case,
dealing with pension benefits for
women.
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